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12/1/ 2017 
 
RE: EXTRA HEAVY GASKETS, LUBRI-FAST &TY-SEAL LUBRICANT, 
PIPE PULLERS 
 
 
Dear AB&I Distributors, 
 
 
AB&I will implement a price increase of approximately 5% on Extra Heavy Gaskets 
effective January 1st, 2018.  Lubri-Fast and Ty-Seal Lubricant will have a price increase 
of approximately 15% effective January 1st, 2018. Pipe Pullers will have a price increase 
of approximately 10% effective January 1st, 2018.  
 
The new price sheet can be found on our website: WWW.ABIFOUNDRY.COM 
 
Our goal is to provide you with as much time and information, so that you and your 
customers may accurately forecast the costs of our products. 
 
 
Please contact your AB&I regional sales manager with any questions.  
 
 
Thank you for your support.  We truly appreciate your business. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Ethan Shull 
National Sales Manager 
AB&I Foundry 

 Foundry/Corporate Office            
 

7825 San Leandro Street 
Oakland, CA 94621-2598 

510/632-3467 
510/632-8035 Fax 

Los Angeles Service Center 
 

15006 Nelson Avenue 
City of Industry, CA 91744-4331 

626/333-4882 
626/333-8681 Fax 
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